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Katten Nominated for “International Law Firm of the Year” by 
Citywealth

April 2, 2010

The firm was shortlisted for the "International Law Firm of the Year" award in the Citywealth Magic 
Circle Awards. The winner, chosen by a panel of judges, will be announced at a gala awards dinner 
May 13.
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For more information, contact your Katten attorney or any of the following attorneys.

Joshua S. Rubenstein
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